Spreading The Word

The Spanish Club is an organization that opens its member-
ship to any high school student. To be part of this club you
don’t have to speak Spanish, but you do have to prepare your-
self to experience Hispanic traditions. The Spanish Club cele-
brates Hispanic holidays by having picnics. At these picnics the
members are regaled with facts about Hispanic countries and
their people. Columbus Day, the Day of the Dead, and el cinco
de Mayo are a few celebrated holidays. When Christmas time
comes along, the lighes are dimmed, and the candles are lit.
The Spanish Club fills the halls with sounds of Christmas
Carols sung in Spanish. “Being part of the Spanish Club is so
much fun! I've learned so much about a different culture, and I
had a good time at the same time,” stated Anne Clamp.

The WAR HAWK is a newspaper put together by CPA
students. They worked hard and long selling ads, interviewing
other students, typing, and getting the latest gossip together.
Raising money is an on-going concern. The Spring issue —
known for its Last Will and Testaments by the Seniors —
always sells well. The WAR HAWK provides not only memo-
ries, but it also provides students with the information needed
to keep up with various activities taking place in and around
CPA. News articles are turned in by each class from K-12.
Outstanding achievements of CPA students are also recog-
nized.

The 1992-93 Spanish Club officers include Amy Carter, President; Tina
Patel, Vice-President; Sharon Folk, advisor; Anne Clamp, Secretary;
and Wanda Herndon, Treasurer.
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